Curacao cPractical Fhooters Club

President
John Dammers
Wilemstad, Curacao

Curacao, January 10, 2017

INVITATION

Dear friends,

The Curacao Practical Shooters Club (C.P.S.C.) is organizing an I.P.S.C. Level III competition,
the “Caribbean Cup 2017’

The “Caribbean Cup 2017” will be held on May 13 & 14" 2017. Range Officers will shoot the
match on May 12" 2017.

We kindly invite you to attend this competition.

The “Caribbean Cup 2017” is a fully sanctioned Level III match by LP.S.C and is on the official
match calendar. There will be 14 stages and one chrono. Registration fee will be US$ 150.00 per
participant. (After March 31th this fee will be US$ 175.00)

Please visit our website which has detailed information concerning the match. The Curacao
Hilton will be the official match hotel and special room rates (including breakfast) have been
secured for participants.

The website is www.ccup2017.com The match schedule, stages and other activities will be
available online shortly.

If you have any questions about the match please contact the Match Director, Ray Maharaj at
Info@ccup2017.com

Smcerely,

_John Dammers
President C.P.S.C.



